
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 1 parents and carers.  
 
As part of our Summer RE unit we are learning about generosity and have been discussing 
ways we can be generous in our school and community. We have decided to create a food 
hamper to donate to St James Church to support their foodbank. We would appreciate any 
of the following items which should be donated to school by Friday the 23rd May. Items 
could include;  
 

-​ Non perishables such as tins or jars. 
-​ Pasta/spaghetti or Rice 
-​ Long life milk 
-​ Biscuits/crackers (with at least 6 months before expiry date) 
-​ Cereals  
-​ Sauces and condiments. 

 
Please ensure that no items donated are nearing the expiry date. Anything children bring will 
be greatly appreciated by the church and a great opportunity for discussions about 
generosity within our RE lessons.  
                                                          
Many thanks,  
 
The Year 1 Team.  
 
 


